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          Quote Ref: MFF 123 2021 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Enclosed is information regarding a tender for works to be undertaken in the West Pennines 
between 26 February 2021 and 31 March 2021. 
 
The Tender is for the installation of stock fencing and access furniture on Winter Hill, covering 
the supply and delivery of materials and construction. 
 

1.1. Supply and delivery of Materials required to complete the Works. 
1.2. Appropriate storage of Materials, as necessary. 
1.3. Forwarding of Materials and Equipment required to complete the Works to and within 

Works Sites, including Airlifting, where required. 
1.4. Installation of Stock Fencing. 
1.5. Removal of Waste Materials from Sites. 

 
If you are interested please read the Tender carefully and return with the following items as 
outlined in Section 2: 
1. Completed Itemised Costs Excel Spreadsheet 
2. Form of Tender (including any sub contractors details) at Appendix 2 
3. Tender Questionnaire with any documents referred to at Appendix 3 
4. Non Collusive Tendering Certificate at Appendix 4 
5. Method Statement, including example risk assessments, and Programme of Works 
6. Copies of insurance certificates 

 
Any tenders returned without the above information may be rejected.  

 
Please return the tender by email to tenders@peakdistrict.gov.uk by 3pm on Friday 19 
February 2021.  
 
Dependent on level of interest, a works site open day may be arranged to allow tenderers to 
see the sites, discuss the proposed works and discuss methodologies. If such a visit is of 
interest, please get in touch via email to express an interest. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information about the tender, please do not 
hesitate to contact us on the above contact details. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Dewi Jackson 
Conservation Works Officer 

mailto:tenders@peakdistrict.gov.uk

